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​​          November 28th, 2016

 Dear Parent/Guardian,
In New York City, The Department of Education Law states that it is a parent’s or guardian’s responsibility to send their child (ren) to school daily and on time.

The Attendance Team’s responsibility is to ensure that children are in school every day and, also, 

on time each day. It is considered “Educational Neglect” when a child is not being sent to school 

or is continuously late.

According to the Chancellor’s regulation, attendance is one of the criteria considered when decisions are made concerning the promotion to the next grade.

It is imperative that you make every effort to have your child attend school every day and on time.

If you need assistance, please contact the school. We will be more than happy to help. If your child is absent they must bring a letter from home or from a doctor’s office upon their arrival back to school.

After five days of absence, we will only accept a medical note.

Fact: Chronic absences, is the single strongest predictor of student in upper grades dropping out of school before graduation. Students who drop out of school are much more likely to have financial difficulties, be unemployed, and or have substance abuse problems. They miss the social experiences and also what they must learn each day. It can put students in an academic hole that

they cannot climb out of. In turn, poor attendance is one of the most significant indicators of potentially being held over. Keep in mind that your child must meet the attendance standard of 95% set forth by the Chancellor.

Sincerely,

Steven Schwartz
Principal, I.A.
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